
 

 

 

March 13, 2023 

 

Dear Families/ Parents: 

As we prepare for the various activities until the end of the current school year, I want to remind 
you that you are required to apply for bus transportation from your home district for the 2023-
2024 school year. 

Please note that parents of all students must apply for busing before the April 1, 2023 
deadline. You may access your home district information by selecting the link on the 
Academy Charter School website. Districts are not required to accept applications after 
this date. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Nicholas Stapleton 

Chief Academic Officer 

 

 


